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All this week we will be 

doing the STAR Test.  Make 
sure your children get plenty 

of rest, eat a healthy 
breakfast, and try not to 

miss school.  If they are not 
here on one of the testing 

days, they will have to make 
up the test at a later date. 
First grade students will not 

be tested.   
 

 

Minimum Week 
 

All week will be a having 
minimum day.  Students 

will be released at 12:50 
p.m. Monday through 
Friday.              

STAR TESTING 

April 30- May 4, 
2012 

 

 

 

Update on Yearbooks 

Softball 
There are no games 

scheduled for May 4th. 

 

 

 

VV IINNAA   

EE LL EEMMEENNTTAA RR YY   

The deadline to purchase a 

yearbook has been 

extended to April 30, 2012.  

If you would like to buy 

one and you don’t have 

access to a computer call 

the school and we will help 

you. 

 



 

 


